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We are currently operating because our property has been on the
market for over four years without success. We operate in
accordance with the City of Anaheim’s city ordinances. We have
(6) permitted properties in operation That are in good standing.
Our goal is to respect the neighborhood even against the pressure
of some who send threatening text messages etc. We respect any
city rule or ordinances that guide short term rentals and have a
good working blueprint with our experience since 2015 in the city
of Anaheim.



